
    
June 28, 2006    

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMITTAL

  

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223  

Dear Secretary Brilling:  

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E" or the 
"Company"), are transmitted for filing as a housekeeping change after discussions with New York 
State Department of Public Service Staff.  These modifications are updates to the tariff filing 
submitted on April 28, 2006 for RG&E s Delivery Point Operator (DPO)/City Swing Gate (CSC) 
service.  This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) 
to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H).    

The leaves are to become effective August 1, 2006.      

Any correspondence or questions regarding this filing should be addressed to Linda Dent at 
(585)771-4701.       

Very truly yours,    

Mark O. Marini 
Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs 
Rates and Regulatory Economics 
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